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Hello Iona,
 
After reviewing the EIS for this proposal, OEH’s Greater Sydney Branch Planning Team has
concluded there are no biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that
require a formal response.
 
Please note the Heritage Division in the Office of Environment and Heritage may wish to provide
separate comments.
 
Regards
 
 
Richard Bonner
Senior Conservation Planning Officer
Greater Sydney Branch
Communities and Greater Sydney Delivery Division
Office of Environment & Heritage

10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta 2150 
PO Box 644, Parramatta 2124 
T 02 9995 6917

From: Erin White On Behalf Of DPE PSVC Social and Other Infrastructure Mailbox
Sent: Monday, 9 July 2018 5:11 PM
To: Planning Matters Mailbox <planning.matters@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Iona Cameron <Iona.Cameron@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Notice of Exhibition - St Francis Catholic College (SSD 8832) - OEH
 
Dear OEH
 
Please find attached correspondence regarding the exhibition for St Francis Catholic College (SSD
8832) - 130-160 Jardine Drive, Edmondson Park.
 
The public exhibition is from Thursday 12 July 2018 until Thursday 8 August 2018. The SSD
Application and accompanying documents can be viewed on the department’s website at
http://www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/on-exhibition/.
 
The Department invites you to comment on the proposal by Thursday 8 August 2018.
 
Please send all correspondence and enquiries relating to this proposal to Iona Cameron who can
be contacted on 02 9274 6367 or via email at Iona.Cameron@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
Regards
 
 
Erin White
DA Coordinator | Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments
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